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MY PERSONAL DETAILS ARE CONFIDENTIAL 

Thank you for the opportunity to make a Submission to the Inquiry. 

I believe the light rail project has been handled terribly, was and is not the right solution to 

our public transport problem, has had a devastating impact on our environment and is a visual 

eye sore. It was rushed and began without proper planning or community consultation and 

has been one of the worst projects in history. Never would a project be handled this way in 

the corporate world, nor should it. The terrible impact on our community has been noticed, 

only yesterday on the bus I heard a new resident describing what was once beautiful 

Kensington as a dirty, concrete jungle. 

Thank you for considering my Submission. 

Yours sincerely,  

This email was sent via Do Gooder, a 

website that allows people to contact you regarding issues they consider important.  

 

 

 

 

 

 




